
All copies of Issue 15 (the so-called “Lost Ish”) of
the Noreascon Four daily newsletter, the Triplanetary

Gazette, are believed to have been destroyed.

Issue 15 (a.k.a. the “Banned in Boston” issue) is
rumored to have contained a long article from a

disgruntled group of  fans attacking the Noreascon 4
“No Precious Bodily Fluids Shall be Spilt” policy.

If  you have a copy of  this issue (also known as the
“White Zine”), please send a copy to the Noreascon

postal address for our N4 archives.


